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E-safety Workshop- Parenting in the Digital World- Tuesday 1st February 2022 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our ongoing aim to involve parents in children’s digital lives we are offering an E-

safety workshop- Parenting in the Digital World. This will be run by an outside company who we 

have worked with previously. The workshop aims to make parents aware of the issues children 

face online and provide hints and tips on how to support them keeping safe. 

It will take part on Tuesday 1st February 2022 at 7pm via Zoom. 

Please click on the link below to register your interest by Friday 28th January at 5pm as there 

are a limited number of spaces available. Link to Register interest: 

https://forms.office.com/r/dw065rZ8Cp 

Links to successful parents will be emailed out on Monday 31st January for you to participate. 

If there is significant interest we will aim to organise another workshop later in the year. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr Patterson 

Senior Leader/Computing Lead 
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